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EcoVadis Gold for Boxon 

Boxon ranked among the top 5% in sustainability by EcoVadis 

Boxon is proud to announce that it has been awarded the EcoVadis Gold medal for its solid 
sustainability work in 2022. The EcoVadis Gold medal is the second highest level of 
recognition from EcoVadis, an industry-leading provider of corporate sustainability 
assessments. 

"We use EcoVadis to get an independent annual assessment of our sustainability work, and 
to learn from other companies. We have been assessed by EcoVadis since 2019, and we are 
very proud of our EcoVadis Gold medal, and that we are among the top 5% of all companies 
evaluated. This shows that we are on the right track, and spurs us on in our ambitious 
sustainability work," says Ann-Sofie Gunnarsson, CSO at Boxon. 

 

    
 

"This award recognises Boxon’s hard work and commitment towards achieving our 
sustainability goals, and is a tool for actively working towards the UN’s 17 Sustainable 
Development Goals. EcoVadis' evaluation gives Boxon clear guidance on where our 
sustainability work is strong and where there are opportunities for improvement. Our 



customers and partners can rest assured that we are purposefully working with 
sustainability," concludes Ann-Sofie Gunnarsson. 
 

About EcoVadis 

EcoVadis is an independent and industry-leading organisation that evaluates companies on 
the basis of 21 sustainability criteria and four areas: environment, working conditions & 
human rights, ethics, and sustainable procurement. The goal of EcoVadis' methodology is to 
measure the quality of a company’s sustainability management system. The method used is 
based on internationally accepted principles for sustainability reporting and, after 
evaluation, the company is awarded a total score. The score can then result in a medal: 
bronze, silver, gold, or platinum.  

EcoVadis annually evaluates 100,000 companies from over 200 industries and 175 countries. 

About Boxon 

Thanks to our extensive expertise and experience, we can guarantee our customers 
sustainable and innovative solutions within packaging and wrapping. We offer everything 
from simple standard boxes to automated packing machines. With the help of in-house 
designers, we are able to develop special solutions for packaging, as well as design labels 
according to your wishes. 

Boxon is available in the Nordic region, Europe, and Asia. The head office is located in 
Helsingborg, Sweden. We have 270 employees and a turnover of around SEK 1.8 billion. 
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